
From: Gryglak, Magdalena
To: Ditullio, Gene
Cc: pbyrne@mpcphysics.com; "Davis, Nathan"
Subject: RE: FW: Renewal application for Reid Hospital and Health Care Services, NRC license no. 13-03284-02
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 1:04:00 PM

Good afternoon Mr. Ditullio,

I reviewed the information you provided in your letter dated 2/24/21.

Could you please clarify the info:

1. Do you use 10 CFR 35.300 material at 1100 Reid Parkway (it seems that you don’t 
from your response and the diagrams)?

2. Could you clarify the Cardiology Department diagram (resubmit the diagram via 
email). Specifically, specify in the description underneath the diagram the rooms 
where radioactive material is used (Imaging rooms 1, 2, and 3, hot lab, and treadmill 
room).

3. When I searched in the SSDR, I found that the Pd-103 seed model number is 
MED3633 and I-125 seed model number is MED3631, both sealed sources 
distributed by North American Scientific, Inc.  Please confirm or provide the SSDR 
certificate number for the two brachytherapy seeds.

Thank you

Magdalena
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